
September 10, 2025 

 

WIN-Partners Co., Ltd. 

 

 

Notice Regarding Access Issues to Our Website 

 

 

Due to a system failure, access to our website was unavailable for two days on September 

8th and 9th. 

 

The website has now been restored and is functioning normally. 

 

We apologize for the significant inconvenience and disruption this caused. 

 


